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State of Florida

r > > -
Paklic Sertice Tommizsion
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 323990850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 18, 2008

TO: ALL LOCAL, COMPETITIVE LOCAL EXCHANGE AND INTEREXCHANGE
TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES

FROM:  Ann Cole, Commission Clerk — PSC, Office of Commission Clerk
RE: Cancellation of Telecommunications Certificates/Registrations From Apﬁl 1, 2008

throu@ June 30, 2008 —_

The Commission cancels telecommunications certificates/registrations on an ongoing
basis as the result of requests for cancellation or due to enforcement action. Please research your
records to ensure that any service associated with the following certificates is disconnected.

The Commission also maintains an online version of the Cancellation of
Telecommunications Certificates/Registrations on the Public Service Commission’s web page.
The link address for the online version is:

httg:llwww.ﬂoridagsc.comlutliItlesltelecommlcancellindex.asgx

Please refer any questions to Ms. Toni McCoy, Regulatory Analyst, Division of
Rgulatory Compliance at (850) 413-6532.
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From: Toni McCoy

Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2008 11:29 AM

To: PSC Internet Submission

Cc: Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena; Ray Kennedy; Filings@psc.state.fl.us
Subject: Report of Telecommunications Certificate/Registration Cancellations

Attachments: PSC-Report.pdf, CCACANCELLATIONMEMOAprilthruJune2008.doc
Attention: PSC Internet Submission
Please approve the web posting for the quarterly report titled:
"Cancellation of Telecommunications Certificates/Registrations from April 1, 2008 through June 30, 2008."
Attached is an electronic version of the report and cover memo to be posted to the web page.
Please notify me when it has been posted to the PSC web site,
Call me if you have any questions.

Toni Joy McCoy

Regulatory Analyst

Florida Public Service Commission
TMCCOY@PSC.STATE.FL.US
850/413-6532 Direct Line
850/413-6533 Fax Line
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